NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Town of Haw River


The proposed 2017-2018 fiscal year budget for the Town of Haw River was presented to the Haw River Town Council on May 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm and is available for public inspection in the Haw River Municipal Building from 8am to 5pm weekdays.  A public hearing concerning the budget will be held on Monday, June 5, 2017 at 7pm in the Municipal Building, 403 East Main Street.  Citizen input is invited.

Melanie Eveker
Town Clerk

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Publishing Instructions:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please publish ONCE on May 18th, 2017.

Please publish in the legal section.

AFFIDAVIT REQUIRED

Please send Affidavit and bill to:	Town of Haw River
					Attn: Melane Eveker											PO Box 103
					Haw River, NC 27258-0103



